
NATIONAL ADVISORY COUNCIL ON THE EDUCATION
OF DISADVANTAGED CHILDREN
425 Thirteenth Street, N.W., Suite 1012

Washington, D.C. 20004
(202) 724-0114

February 24, 1981

Ms. Iris Rothberg
Room 700
National Institute
of Education

1200 19h Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20208

Dear Iris:
I write to offer my congratulations on the articleyou wrote which appeared in the February 17th issue ofthe Education Times. It is always nice to see Title Iget good press especially when the presentation is compre­hensive, the recommendations are sensible and the textwritten in clear and readable prose.
All best wishes.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Koff
cc: Ms. Baum

Dean, School of Education
SUNY-Albany, ED 212
1400 Washington Avenue
Albany, NY 12222


